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Foundation Class  

 

Foundation class enjoyed learning all about Chinese 

New Year last week.  We learnt all about how  

Chinese people celebrate the new year and compared 

that to our festivals we know about. 

 

We watched dragon dances and made dragon masks 

for our own parade.  We used oil pastels for these 

masks, exploring how they were bright and vibrant but  

couldn't blend together unlike the soft pastels which 

we used last term. 

 

We tucked into a Chinese meal, tasting lots of new foods.  After, we voted for our 

favourite foods and showed the results in a bar graph.  We also had a go at writing 

numbers in Chinese. 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 

 

In Year 1we have combined our "Food" topic and Geography topic to learn to cook foods from each of the four UK 

countries. So far, we have made English healthy chips, Scottish oat cakes and Welsh rarebit. We have learned how to 

measure ingredients, read a recipe, cut vegetables safely, combine ingredients, grate cheese and toast cheese safely.  

 

We will be publishing our recipes in our Year 1 Food Magazine. 



Year 2  

 

Year 2 have been doing some fantastic writing based 

on the story of Biscuit Bear. We designed our own 

biscuits and then wrote instructions for them! Also, 

we've been doing some fabulous story writing where 

we imagined that our biscuit came to life!  

 

 

Kea School Reading Challenge  

 

Children all across the school 

have been working Incredibly 

hard to  

complete the Kea School Reading Challenge!  

Remember that you will need to write down the title 

and author of the book that has been read!  

Tell your teacher (or Miss Reeve) when you have 

completed 5, 10 or 15 reading challenges!  

Happy reading 

everyone!!  

Message from Mrs Hunkin  

 

Our Youth Speaks team, James, 

Amelie and Fleur were placed as  

runners up in this year’s  

competition.   

 

This means the school will  

receive a £20 voucher to spend in 

our school library.   

Congratulations to Devoran 

School team who were this year’s 

winners. 

 

Some of you will have noticed 

we’re in the process of updating 

our website;   getting a new front 

page.  Some of the changes will 

take several weeks, but we’re  

hoping everything will be easier 

to navigate once it’s completed.     



Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancies 

 

We are still looking for 2 Lunchtime Supervisors (Monday to Friday for 6.25 hours per week - 12.00 - 1.15 pm) to 

assist with the supervision of pupils at lunchtime.  The role will be to encourage pupils to play responsibly and 

safely.   

Kea School is an exciting, ambitious and forward thinking primary school in Truro, Cornwall. Our friendly school 

has 203 children on roll.  

Training and support will be given to the successful candidate. 

These positions are fixed term until July 2022 in the first instance. 

If you are unable to do 5 days a week please consider applying, as there is likely to be flexibility on days/hours. 

For further information please view the job description and person specification on our  

website — www.keaschool.org.uk 

Non School Uniform Day 2.2.22 

 

The loose change non school uniform day to mark  the 

date 2.2.22 raised a whooping £327.62!! 

 

Year 4 was the winning class, raising £71.71 

 

Year 1 were close behind raising £63.80  

 

Thank you for your kind donations and thank you to Kea 

School Friends for organising this fundraiser.  These fun 

events really help raise money for our school!   

 

SWIM FOR FREE!! 

 

 

 

During February half term 

leisure centres in Cornwall 

are offering swimming sessions free of charge!! 

 

Active Cornwall is funding the project to give as 

many people as possible the chance to get in the wa-

ter.  

 

Specific times, dates and availability are subject to  

individual centres.  

 

Please contact your local centre to find out if/when 

they are running this offer.  


